UPMC Falk Pharmacy Immunization Program
Pharmacy Student FAQs

The UPMC Falk Pharmacy Based Immunization Program provides influenza immunizations at UPMC Falk Pharmacy as well as locations through the University Campus.  

What will I be responsible for at the Influenza Clinics?

Students serve to direct patient care in all facets of the influenza clinic except the actual immunization injection.  This includes:

· Provide patient intake (demographics, insurance information);

· Provide patient assessment in screening to ensure the patient does not have contraindications to receiving the vaccination;

· Educative the patient on the influenza vaccine by providing the patient with the Vaccine Information Sheet (VIS) and answering any of the patients questions or concerns.

· Assist in providing supplies to vaccinators (preparing syringes, vaccination cards, etc)

· Assist in workflow of directing patients and observing patents post-vaccination.

Does my time count towards Experiential Learning Hours?

Yes. You must have the site preceptor sign off on your activity log and turn in a reflection to Dr. Pschrier as outlined in the course syllabus.  However, hours will not count if you skip another class to attend a flu clinic.  This will be monitored by Dr. Hall.
Is professional dress required?

YES! We are providing a direct patient care service.

Who should I contact if I cannot make my scheduled time?

If you must cancel within 48 hours of your scheduled clinic time, please contact Janet St. Denis at stdenisj@upmc.edu if the clinic is at Falk Pharmacy. If within 48 hours and at a campus location outside of Falk Pharmacy, contact Dr. Hall via email (halldl@upmc.edu). If outside of 48 hours before your scheduled time, you may contact Dr. Hall via email or your class representative to cancel and/or reschedule.
How can I find out what times are available?
The schedule is housed on Google Docs and may be viewable at: https://goo.gl/99B7Yu.
Please keep in mind that this schedule will be added to regularly, so please let your SNPhA Operation Immunization representative, Rachel Young, know if you are interested in a time slot.  She will let you know if the time is no longer available.
How do I sign-up for a time?

Contact Rachel Young at RachelYoung@pitt.edu. Sign-ups are first come, first serve.  Additional clinic times may appear through the fall so check the Google Docs schedule regularly.
